
January 8th, 1924

John 77. Boss, Esq.,
142 Notre Dame Sy. West, 
Montreal.

Hy dear Ilr. Ross
You will remember that one day 

when we were playing at Dixie you told me of a boat­
house near Dorval which was owned by a group of your 
friends and which you thought they would be willing 
to transfer to the McGill Rowing Club.

Needless to say the students 
were highly delighted when I told them what you said 
and appreciate very much the kindness and encourage­
ment behind the offer. Of course, we have not yet 
demonstrated that we can maintain a Rowing Club and 
until we do I think the most we can ask you to do 
would bo to grant us the use of the boathouse. If 
our Rowing Club becomes a permanent institution the 
matter of transferring the property to it might then be taken up. .

Yours faithfully.


